Our Auction includes an exciting Live Auction that evening. These donations are provided by Parishioners, businesses, friends and families of our school. Do you or someone you know have connections to donate some of these great ideas?

- Tickets to a sporting event, experience or show
- Overnight stay at a hotel
- Air miles to a destination
- Vacation home rental
- Registration dues for youth sports
- Passes to an amusement park
- ...possibilities are endless!

The Roar

While you're traveling and visiting with friends and family this Summer, keep all these ideas in mind. You could have a jump start to your volunteer hours for 2018-2019 school year!

Can't donate items? That's ok! Please attend the "all-volunteer auction meeting" on August 30th and September 19th at 6pm to help with your time before, during and/or after auction.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the auction chair, Erleen Richards at Erleen.richards@gmail.com

Thank you for your continued support in the success of our auction year after year!

Orwenter